
MARSHFIELD, WISCONSIN 
Nov. 15,1947 

Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Mr. Geary; 

Many thanks for your:.letter,of November Seventh, which we 

were very pleased to receive. 

On checking your report of reception, with our log, we are 

pleased to have the pleasure of verifying your report of reception, 

of our monthly half hour frequency check program,on November 7. 

Your announcer's name is Russel Grambsch instead of Russel 

Vance, but you had it close 1 have a very uncommon name. 

Very truly yours 

An Engineer WDLB 


